From:
Subject: L'Arche Grieve Ave Development
Date: June 27, 2023 at 3:12:54 PM PDT

To: I

To Whom it May Concern,

[ am writing in support of the new L'Arche development on Grieve Avenue. My-and [
live at 1540 Grieve Avenue and will be the immediate neighbours of the project. We are
delighted that L'Arche will be developing the property and look forward to being their
neighbours. L'Arche has done a fantastic job in keeping the community in the loop with their
plans. We find the design to be thoughtful, intuitive, and we have no concerns at all. We feel
like this will be a great benefit to our neighbourhood and look forward to the positive gains it

will bring.

Thank you,



